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 “Together we are safe, respectful learners working hard to achieve success”

	Week 9

2nd December

6th December
	Swimming Scheme
	Swimming

Scheme
	Swimming

Scheme

Yass High Orientation
	Swimming

Scheme
	Swimming Scheme

9.30am Captains Speeches
Reports Home

	Week 10

9th December

13th December
	
	K-3

Excursion
	Presentation night 6:00pm
	4/5/6 

Excursion
	Year 6 Breakfast 

8am Merino Cafe
	
	
	
	Kindy Start

   Tennis


Swimming Scheme
Swimming school has been going well with great weather so far.  All children are enjoying the program and are making good progress.

Special Thank You
We would like to thank Janet, the staff at Gunning Public School and the school community for their support and fundraising work to assist our family while our youngest son, Oliver, receives treatment in Sydney as he continues his fight against Leukaemia.  We are very grateful for all the help we are receiving during this difficult time Thank you.

We wish you all a safe and Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

The Carr Family (Robert, Sharon, William and Oliver).
Music Stars
Music Stars is a professional music provider offering group music lessons at the school next year.

All registrations or enquiries go straight to the company.
Flyer attached.  Please note that if you wish to register your child/children with Music Stars to learn keyboard or guitar you MUST register with them before Friday 13th December.
P&C

There will be no December P&C meeting.  The next meeting will be held at 7pm on Thursday 13th February 2014.
Christmas Hamper Raffle

Following the success of last year’s raffle, we will be holding a Christmas hamper raffle towards the end of this term.  Donations of yummy or decorative items to fill the hamper would be greatly appreciated.  Even one donation from each family would make a great hamper to win.  If we have sufficient donations, we will have several prizes on offer. Please do not send in alcohol as this cannot be included in prizes on offer to students.

The tickets will be $1.00 each.  Each donation will be given a ticket in the raffle. The Christmas raffle will be drawn on Monday 16th December at morning assembly.
End of Year Excursions

K-3 will be going to the movies in Goulburn at the Lilac Civic Cinema on the 10th December to watch ‘Cloudy with the Chance of Meatballs 2’.  The cost per child is $10 per child.
4/5/6 will be going to Canberra to visit Questacon on 12th December.  The cost per child is $15 per child.

The school is covering the cost of the buses on these excursions.

Please return the permission note with the money by Thursday 5th December.

Uniforms

We received our order for the short sleeve polo shirts.  If you would like to buy any they are $16 each.  If you send in the size you require with the money we will send the shirts home with your child.
5/6 Berry Camp - 2014
The Berry Camp for next year’s Year 5 and Year 6 students will be from Monday 24th March 2014 to Friday 28th March 2014.  Expression of interest forms were sent home last week with medical forms and formal permission forms to follow.
As we are away for five days, the camp is quite expensive, next year costing $350 per child.  If any parents would like to start making small payments now towards the cost, Mrs Dowling will be happy to set up individual accounts.  Send in a few dollars as it suits the family budget to avoid having to pay such a big lump sum early next year.

Please ask for student assistance if the full cost is beyond the family budget.  No student should miss camp just because of the cost!  We are happy to assist if needed.
ASK

Aussie Home Loans in Goulburn have started up a new program to help the children in the Southern Tablelands region.  Every new home loan arranged through the Goulburn office means $100 into a fund to pay fees for extra-curricular activities to help those children who would otherwise miss out on such opportunities.  This would include activities such as sports fees, dance lessons and music lessons.

If you would like assistance with these types of activities for your child, please see Mrs O’Dea to arrange an application.

Term 4 - Hats

This term children will need to wear their hats when outside as the ‘No Hats No Play’ rule will be enforced.  Please note that a cap is not considered a broad brimmed hat and children with only a cap will be required to play in the shade.

FAREWELL TO KATHY JOHNSON

Our dear OoSHC co-ordinator Kathy will be retiring at the end of the year.
To wish Kathy all the best for her retirement the Early Learning Centre will be having a get together on 

Thursday 12th   December @ Old Hume Cafe

$15.00pp payable on or before the night

RSVP:  Friday 6th December to Lyn at the Centre

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DAY AND VENUE

TERM 4 2013

	
	MONDAY
	TUESDAY
	WEDNESDAY
	THURSDAY
	FRIDAY

	Week 9

2nd December

6th December
	Swimming Scheme
	Swimming
Scheme
	Swimming
Scheme

Yass High Orientation
	Swimming
Scheme
	Swimming Scheme

	Week 10

9th December

13th December
	
	K-3
Excursion
	Presentation night 6:00pm
	4/5/6 
Excursion
	Year 6 Breakfast 
8am Merino Cafe

	Week 11

16th December

20th December
	
	
	Last day for students
	SDD
	SDD


TERM 1 2014

	
	MONDAY
	TUESDAY
	WEDNESDAY
	THURSDAY
	FRIDAY

	Week 1

27th January

31st January
	Australia Day Holiday
	Staff Development Day
	ALL Students Return
	
	

	Week 2

3rd February
7th February
	
	
	
	
	Gunning/Dalton
Swimming Carnival

	Week 3

10th February

14th February
	
	
	
	P&C Meeting 7pm
	

	Week 4

17th February

21st February
	
	
	
	
	

	Week 5

24th February

28th February
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